
From: Ann mcMullen <  

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 5:00 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Proposed changes to the OCP. 

 

  As one of the owners of on South Pender  I wish to reject the currently 

proposed changes to the OCP regarding house size and setbacks as they do not conform to the 

objectives of the Islands Trust.       

                                                   Ann McMullen 

 


